
Erick, 
 
Hello!  I am responding to PDC Case Number 74122.  My campaign did send out the flier in the 
complaint, along with two other similar fliers with similar graphics.  There was an error in 
communications with the graphic artist and the printing company regarding the backside of this 
particular flier.  It was supposed to have the paid disclosure information on the bottom with the 
tic-tac-toe graphics rotated 90 degrees and consuming the entire page.  When it was sent to 
the printer, the graphics were rotated and the paid disclosure information was cut off the 
bottom portion.  I am legally blind in both eyes and unfortunately did not catch the 
mistake.  The two other similar fliers did not have this problem.  If you have any questions, 
please feel free to reach me at:  360.981.8683. 
 
Thanks, 
Michelle 

 
 


